
Guild Plans Challenge Trunk Show (Baxter Bulletin 2/3/23)


Long-time Hill ’N Hollow Guild member Betty Pulver has entered every 
guild challenge since the organization’s founding.  She made this 
temperature quilt — in which each small “yo-yo” represents the high or 
low temperature for each day of 1962 in Wichita, KS — in response to 
the 2020 challenge.  The guild sponsors a challenge each year, 
encouraging members to expand their skills and flex their creativity to 
interpret a theme, use a specific fabric or technique or explore a quilt 
block pattern.  Pulver will display her challenge pieces, explaining her 
inspiration and techniques, at the next guild meeting, which will be at 
9:30 a.m. Friday, Feb. 10, at The Christian Church of Mountain Home, 
1365 Eastside Ct., Mountain Home.  Other guild members will also 
share their responses to guild challenges, and the 2023 challenge will 
be revealed.


